
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Exhibit 3 

Case 1:13-cv-01870-JEB   Document 41-3   Filed 01/27/15   Page 1 of 3



Case 1:13-cv-01870-JEB   Document 39-7   Filed 01/21/15   Page 2 of 3
DIANNE FEINSTEIN, CALIFORNIA, CliAIRMAN 

SAXBY CHAMBLISS. GEORGI/\, VICE CHAIRMAN 

JOHN 0 ROCKEFELLER IV, WEST VIRGINIA RICHARD BURR. NOAlH CAROliNA 
RON WYDEN, OREGON JAMES E. RISCH, IDAHO 
BARBARA A MILKULSKI, MARYlAND DANIEL COAl $. INDIANA 
MARK UDALL, COLORADO MARCO RUBIO. FLORIDA 
MARK WARNER, VIRGINIA SUSAN COLLINS MAINE 
MARTIN HEINRICH, NEW MEXICO TOM COBURN. OKLAHOMA 
ANGUS KING, MAINE 

HARRY REID, NEVADA, EX OFFICIO 
MITCH McCONNELL. KENTUCKY. EX OFFICIO 

CARL LEVIN, MICHIGAN, EX OFFICIO 
JAMES INHOFE, OKLAHOMA, EX OFFICIO tinitrd ~tatrs ~rnatr 

DAVID GRANNIS. STAFF DIREC rOR 
MARTHA SCOTT POINDEXTER, MINORITY STAFF DIRECTOR 

OESIREI'i TiiOMPSON SAYLE, CHIEF Cl.ERK 

SELECT COMMITTEE ON INTELLIGENCE 

WASHINGTON. DC 205 10·M 75 

December 10,2014 

The Honorable Barack Obama 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 
Washington, DC 20500 

Dear Mr. President, 

SSCI# 2014-3514 

Yesterday the Senate Select Committee on Intell igence formally filed the 
full version of its Study of the Central Intelligence Agency's Detention and 
Interrogation Program with the Senate and publicly released the declassified 
Executive Summary and Findings and Conclusions, as weii as the declassified 
additional and minority views. 

The full and final report is enclosed with this letter. It is divided into three 
volumes, exceeds 6,700 pages, and includes over 37,700 footnotes. 

As you said publicly on August 1, 2014, the CIA's coercive interrogation 
techniques were techniques that "any fair-minded person would believe were 
torture," and "we have to, as a country, take responsibility for that so that, 
hopefully, we don't do it again in the future." 

I strongly share your goal to ensure that such a program will not be 
contemplated by the United States ever again and look forward to working with 
you to strengthen our resolve against torture. Therefore, the full report should be 
made available within the CIA and other components of the Executive Branch for 
use as broadly as appropriate to help make sure that this experience is never 
repeated. To help achieve that result, I hope you will encourage use of the full 
report in the future development of CIA training programs, as well as future 
guidelines and procedures for all Executive Branch employees, as you see fit. 
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Thank you very much for your continued attention to this issue. 

Sincerely yours, 

ianne Feinstein 
hairman 

cc: The Honorable James Clapper, Director of National Intelligence 
The Honorable John Brennan, Director, Central Intelligence Agency 
The Honorable Eric Holder, Attorney General 
The Honorable Chuck Hagel, Secretary of Defense 
The Honorable John F. Kerry, Secretary of State 
The Honorable James B. Corney, Director, Federal Bureau of Investigation 
The Honorable David Buckley, CIA Inspector General 
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